
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 9 Summer Term 

         15th June 2018 
 

KS2 Bradgate Park 

Adventure 
The Bears and Sea Otters 

had a fantastic trip to 

Bradgate Park on Monday.  

The Bears explored the site 

of Leicestershire’s original 

inhabitants 14,500 years ago 

and also went pond dipping!  

The Sea Otters practised 

compass skills and searched 

for mini-beasts in the river.  
“We saw minnows in the river 

and we caught five rain 

beetles, a centipede, a 

woodlouse and a caterpillar.” 

“We were nervous but managed 
to get really close to a young 

male fallow deer.” 
“We had ice lollies to cool us 

down.” 

On Tuesday the Tigers led our 
church assembly which was called 
‘The story of Our Year’ and left 
many parents with a tear in their 
eye as they watched a video of 
the children.  The Tigers have 
done some wonderful activities 
and have made some happy 
memories. 

 

 

Quadkids 
Our Year 3 and 4 and Year 5 and 6 
teams were out in force at Charnwood 
College this week.  On Tuesday and 
Wednesday after school our children 
competed in Quadkids with other 
schools from the area.  Well done to 
Abi, Molly, Holly T, Benediktas, Jack 
W, Charlie R, Harry D, Joe D, Tyler T, 
Jack W, Harry RR, Ava, Hollie F and 
Summer and to Evie who competed at 
both events. Thanks go to Mrs 
Chamberlain and to Jon Coppard for 
organising the teams!   

 

Tigers lead the Church 
Assembly 

 

Sports News 
 

 

Have a look at 

the gallery page 

on the school 

website for 

more 

photographs of 

this day. 

www.belton.leic

s.sch.uk 

Duathlon Day 
Thursday was Duathlon Day 

for the BE Skilled Trust at 
Hicks Lodge.  A total of 19 of 
our children took part.  Well 

done to you all for 
completing the challenging 
course.  You should all be 

very proud of your 
achievements. 

 
We did exceptionally well in 

these events.  Well done! 
 

 
 

Next week is Science Week in School.  We have lots of activities planned. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governor 

News 
On Tuesday evening 

the Health and 

Safety committee met 

in school.  On 

Thursday Mrs Judith 

Wardell, as RE 

governor came into 

school to do a 

monitoring visit on 

RE lessons in the 

Bears class. 

Belton School Annual Sports 

Festival 2018 

Monday 25th June 
This will be organised as last year by Mr Vasey and 

Mr Pearce.  We are hoping for a 1.30pm start and 

that the weather will be fine.  

Please bring your chairs and come and  

support the children. 
 

 

Tigers go in Search of the 
Gruffalo 

On Thursday our Tigers went in 
search of the Gruffalo to Beaumanor 
Hall.  Have a look on the gallery page 
on the school website for more 
photographs of their day. 

Today Nicole from Creative 
Services came to speak to our 
KS2 pupils about exciting new 

reads for the summer. 

On Friday 22nd June we hold our 2nd 

Non-Uniform Day for BeltonFest 

As a payment for wearing own clothes at 

school we are asking the children to 

donate a bottle of some kind (wine, soft 

drinks, bubble bath, etc.), or a box or a 

bar(s) of chocolate.  These items will be 

used for a chocolate tombola stall and a 

bottle tombola stall at BeltonFest. 

All donations of chocolates and bottles 
will be very gratefully received.   

Many thanks. 
 

DioSing! 
“Past and Present”  

 
A coach is booked to take all our 
KS2 children to All Saints Church, 
Loughborough on Wednesday 4th 
July to attend a workshop led by 
Emma Trounson.  Children must 
wear school uniform and will need 
to bring a packed lunch and drinks. 
 
Parents are invited to attend the 
performance of “Past and 
Present” at 2pm.  The songs the 
children have been learning in 
their weekly DioSing! sessions will 
be sung in the context of a 
narration written by Katy Dent 
which links them all together.   

BeltonFest Raffle Tickets 
These are being printed this week for the BeltonFest Raffle.  Over 

the last few weeks the children have all written to local companies 

asking for their support and we have great prizes including a £50 

voucher from Boden and lots of free vouchers for family days out.  

Tickets will be sent out to all families in the next few days and we 

ask for your support in selling them to friends, neighbours to your 

families.  Please return any stubs, money and unsold tickets to the 

school office. 

A request for  

Gift Bags 
If you have any 

unwanted gift bags 

at home please could 

you bring them to 

the school office.  

Any size or shape 

will be very welcome.   

 

On Monday there will be a 
change to the School Lunch 

Menu.  It’s free for Tigers and 
Owls and £2.20 for Bears and 

Sea Otters 

 

 


